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Instructions After Ear Piercing 

 Clean around the studs both in front and back of the ears using a cotton ball moistened with 
rubbing alcohol.  Do not remove the gold studs used to pierce the ears for six weeks.  Continue to wear 
simple studs or light weight earrings for the next six weeks.  Earrings should not be removed for long 
periods of time so that the holes do not close up.  Heavier and dangling earrings can be worn three months 
after piercing.  If the ears become sore or irritated, these earring types should be removed and replaced 
with studs.  If the holes should close up unexpectedly please call the office and speak to one of our nurses.   
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